The National Evangelical Synod of Syria and Lebanon



الستينُودس الإنجيكي الوَطكي في سُوريّت وَلِئنان

مَكتب الأمنين العام

Beirut 16-1-2015

Office of the General Secretary

Dear Rev Victor

"But now is Christ risen from the dead, And became the first fruits of them that slept".

"Christ has risen! He has risen indeed".

It is with sadness we received the news of the passing away of Rev Syngman Rhee who was a dedicated servant to Christ and His Church. I always enjoyed meeting him in Lebanon and USA.

Kindly communicate my condolences to his wife Haesun, his daughter Anna, his son Peter and Mina, and our large family of the PCUSA. I am sure he is truly now enjoying his fellowship with Christ our Lord as he stated before he departed.

The Lord bless you.

Rev Fadi Dagher

The General Secretary of the National Evangelical Synod of Syria and Lebanon.

Fax : +961 4 411184